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The California Personal Finance Education Initiative is a common-sense,
non-partisan proposal aimed at providing essential financial education to high
school students. It has overwhelming public support and addresses educational
disparities, ensuring that every California student has the opportunity to acquire
these critical life skills.

Initiative Objective: To guarantee California high school students will benefit from a
personal finance course prior to graduating.

Why is this Initiative Needed?

- Essential Life Skills: Personal finance skills are vital in the 21st century, including
budgeting, credit management, and understanding financial options for career or
college.
- California Lags Behind: Only 1% of California high school students are required to
take a personal finance course compared to nearly 50% nationally.
- Equal Opportunity: This initiative ensures that all students, regardless of their
school or economic status, have an equal opportunity to learn essential financial
skills.
- Educational Impact: Students who take financial education courses have better
financial outcomes, including lower credit card debt, higher credit scores, and lower
delinquency rates.

Support for the Initiative:

- Polling Results: Our campaign polling (Binder Research) in August 2023 shows
that 78% of California voters would support this initiative, while only 13% would
oppose it.
- Public Polling: A 2022 poll by Public Policy Polling found that 85% of Californians
believe all high school students should be guaranteed a basic course in personal
finance.
- Non-Partisan: The initiative is a common-sense, non-partisan idea with broad
public support.




